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Proposed annexation of 0.4 acres at 103 Meadowview Lane

SUMMARY:
Roselle Elmore has requested the annexation of her property at 103 Meadowview Lane to enable her
to connect to sewer. The sewer line is adjacent to her property and the road has already been
annexed.  The Planning Commission voted on May 19 to recommend annexation.
BUDGET ACCOUNT:

NECESSARY COUNCIL ACTION:  Receive comments from the public.

File #: 16-0250, Version: 1

City of Crossville Printed on 1/24/2024Page 1 of 1

powered by Legistar™

http://www.legistar.com/

